
Upcoming
Important Dates

September 17:
  No School-Staff  Professional
  Development

September 24-28:
  Homecoming Week

September 27:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences 
  4-8

September 28:
  All Pro Dads @ 7:45

September 28:
  Homecoming Parade

October 2:
  Fall Pictures

October 9:
  PTO Meeting at 7

Dear Souders Families,

Monday our staff took part in full day professional development.  We 
are always trying to improve our practices. Teachers  spent the 
morning looking at our technology programs and learning how to use 
those programs more effectively. In the afternoon, we looked at 
grade level standards for math and language arts. Our teachers 
looked not only at their own standards, but grade levels above and 
below. We believe this will help us better meet the needs of all our 
students. While we always want more time with the students, we also 
value time working together to better meet the needs of our kids.

Mr. Cox
Below left: 2nd grade students  are using s'mores materials in place of base ten blocks 
to build and represent three digit numbers. The graham crackers represented the 
hundreds blocks, the chocolate squares represented the tens sticks, and the mini 
marshmallows represented the ones cubes. It was not only hands on and engaging, it 
was delicious as well!  Below right: 2nd grade students working with high school 
volleyball team as part of 2nd and 7. 

Quote of the Week: 
“A positive attitude truly 
impacts what we see, 

what we hear, what we 
accept and how we 
make a multitude of 
decisions each day,” 

Kelly Soter. 

September 21, 2018

Last Call for Eagle Extension 
Registration
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